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ORANGE CLASS 

We have had a great start of the new term so far in Orange Class. 

We are slowly getting used to the new timetable and to the teachers who come in our class 

to teach the different subjects.  

Every day we have a phonics session and we are doing really well with this. Most of us are 

nearly fluent readers now! We will be starting to send home reading books again to practise 

at home. 

During each day we have a few movement breaks. We enjoy going out for the Hollywater 

Mile, we also like dancing to different songs on GoNoodle and we also have a lot of fun in our 

PE lessons. 

Our topic for Discovery is North America this half term. So far, we have learnt about 

compass directions and we used real compasses.   

In maths we started learning about place value. We have learnt about tens and ones and we 

partitioned two- and three-digit numbers. 

As you can see we have already been very busy! 


